
To whom it may concern, 
 
I have always been unlucky when it comes to issues with my vehicles. In a perfect combination, 
I’ve also had rotten luck with mechanics giving me a fair shake and taking me for a ride. So 
when I asked Facebook for recommended mechanics, Robert Mitchel mentioned David and his 
company. Work has been incredibly difficult in this season, so taking the time to drive to a 
mechanic just wasn’t looking to be easy, no matter how I sliced it.  
 
David and his workers were very patient and flexible as we worked within our schedules. He 
came out for a general inspection and gave me a good piece of advice and a slight fix before 
even starting to charge me. I knew from the get-go that he was an experienced man of integrity 
who wanted to give people a reasonably priced and available service.  
 
On his second stop, he replaced my bumper and gave me invaluable free advice for buying my 
wife her next car. David is a guy who knows what he’s doing and enjoys making people’s lives 
easier. I highly recommend his services and will be using him in the future to help vet the next 
car I buy.  
 
With all sincerity, 
 
Drew Preston Johnson 


